
From: Andrew H. Maass <AHM@rsclaw.com>  
Sent: Friday, October 9, 2020 10:33 AM 
To: Adams, Emily <Emily.Adams@vermont.gov> 
Cc: Lever, Abigail <Abigail.Lever@vermont.gov> 
Subject: RE:  Docket No.: 2019-04357 Public Records Request 
 
EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

Good morning Emily.  Please consider this communication as my formal withdrawal and 
rescinding of my prior Public Record Request by letter dated Oct. 5, 2020 to Civil Rights 
Investigator Abigail Lever. 
 
In lieu of that letter I would appreciate a copy of all non-confidential, non-privileged 
documents in the investigative file for the above matter in which my client was the 
Respondent. 
 
Thank you for your patience and assistance.  It was a pleasure speaking with you this 
morning.  Have a great weekend, 
 
 

Andrew H. Maass, Esq. 
RYAN SMITH & CARBINE LTD. 
98 Merchants Row,  
PO Box 310 
Rutland, VT 05702 
Direct:    (802) 786-1028 
Tel.:        (802) 786-1000 
Direct Fax:  (802) 786-1128 

 

 
The information contained in this electronic message is intended only for the confidential use of the 
recipient named above.  This message may be an attorney-client communication and as such is 
privileged and confidential.  If the reader of this is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified 
that any review, dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If 
you have received this communication in error, please delete it and notify the sender immediately by 
reply message.  THANK YOU!  
 




